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On Tuesday, May10, Larry Dyke, retired geologist, Geological Survey of Canada, 

will talk about The Role of Geology in Creating Wetlands, Havens for Animals, 

focusing on the Okavango Delta of Botswana and the Hudson Bay Lowlands of 

Canada.  Below is a wonderful photo taken by Larry of an elephant in the 

Okavango Delta. 
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Bird Wing 

Dick Tafel, Chairman: rtafel@sympatico.ca.  705-472-7907 

Gary Sturge, Treasurer 

Renee Levesque, Bird Wing Scribe. 

A Bird Wing newsletter is published each month, except December, and sent to members by 

email and posted on the revamped Nipissing Naturalists Club website, 

http://www.nipnats.com/club-activities/bird-wing/  - also see photos taken by Bird Wing members 

that Sarah Wheelan has now posted in the Bird Wing section of the website. 

The Woodland Observer is published electronically each month from September to June and sent 

to members by email and posted on the recently revamped Nipissing Naturalists Club 

website http://www.nipnats.com/ under the link, Newsletter. 

Editor:  Renee Levesque:  rlevesque1948@gmail.com 

Contributors this issue:  Joe Boivin, Sonje Bols, Dorothy deKiewiet, Larry Dyke,  Kaye 

Edmonds,  Kerry Fry, Renee Levesque, Mary Marrs, Steve Pitt,  Nicole Richardson, Steph 

Romaniuk, Paul Smylie, Gary Sturge, Dick Tafel, Brent Turcotte, and Sarah Wheelan. 

Special thanks to Roseanne Van Shie and her son, Peter, and their wonderful huskies; Mattawa 

Museum; the Rutherglen Ramblers and the people of Bonfield for their generous contributions; 

and Peter Holland for permission to use his photo of a dragonfly from his website, Nature 

Photography. 

 

Membership Fees 

Yearly Nipissing Naturalist Club membership fees are: single, $20. 00; family, $30.00. 

There is an additional $5.00 membership fee for Bird Wing which meets the fourth Tuesday 

of every month in the auditorium of the North Bay Public Library from 6:30 to 9:00 p.m.  

This fee is paid directly to Bird Wing.  

 

  

The Nipissing Naturalist Club is affiliated with Ontario Nature: http://www.ontarionature.org/.    
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